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Thank you, Mr. President. 


02.
Bangladesh welcomes the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina in the third cycle of UPR and presentation of their national report. 
03.
We note the progress made by Bosnia and Herzegovina with regard to the harmonization of laws, particularly in areas of anti-discrimination, protection against domestic violence and social protection. We appreciate the ongoing implemetnation of the ‘Second Action Plan for Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence’. The adoption of the ‘2018-2020 Action Plan for Women Entrepreneurship Development’ aimed at promoting women’s entrepreneurship is noteworthy too.

Mr. President,

04.
Bangladesh recommends Bosnia and Herzegovina to:

a) Extend effective protection to family as the fundamental and natural unit of society in line with international human rights law. 
b) Redouble efforts to combat hate speech as well as physical and verbal attacks and protect the vulnerable section of the society, particularly members of ethnic groups and religious minorities.
05.
We wish Bosnia and Herzegovina a successful review. I thank you.
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